
Year 12 students engaged in the Oxford raising           
aspirations workshop, where they were informed of 
the types of personal statements that make applicants 
appealing to Oxford university and what university life 
involves.  

Following the workshop students were offered the                
opportunity to visit the Ashmolean Museum and      
Oxford university, during which students explored a  
variety of artefacts which played a pivotal role in    
shaping modern society.  

Year 11, 12 and 13 students who study law or have and interest 
in the subject, had the opportunity to attend a workshop      
discussing the company Talbots and the routes into a career in 
law. Guest speakers working for Talbots gave students useful 
advice on CV writing, better preparing students for their career 
prospects.  

As part of our KVI community outreach, the KVI 
food bank has been accepting donations from 
students and staff to help disadvantaged    
members of our community. Over the past two 
months we have accumulated lots of donations. 
These donations were given to the Good    
Shepherd Food Pantry who run soup kitchens 
and provide food to those who are homeless.  

Some donations were also given to St. Georges 
House Charity, whose Development Officer also 
came in to speak to the KVI students on    
homelessness and the importance of charity 
work.  



 

A theatre company performed their exceptional      
version of a Christmas carol for years 11,12 and 13. 
They captured the importance of Christmas spirit and 
the positive implications of helping one another,       
allowing students to reflect on how they can be more 
selfless individuals.  

The Reading Society had the opportunity to attend The 
Alexandra Theatre in Birmingham to watch the  
Dreamgirls production. 
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Year 12 and 13 students participated in a road 
safety workshop. During this workshop          
students were able to watch a VR clip, giving 
them an   insight into the importance of being 
safe while travelling.  Upcoming Events 

• University of Birmingham 
aspirational talk 

• University of Birmingham 
campus visit 

• Financial Literacy and       
Employability Skills     
workshop events 

Year 13 A level Geography students also had the opportunity to 
visit London markets and the Battersea Power Station to see 
how building have developed overtime. Students also become 
familiar with London Tube Lines by using the maps to travel. 


